
Mobile Food Pantry Opportunity for 

Stockdale ISD Families 

Saturday Morning, May 22, 2021 

(interested families will be provided 

with more information on pick up time) 

 

• 70 Families 

• 25 lb. boxes of food 

• Drive Thru Set up at the Junior High 

• Please call your campus if you are 

interested in participating 

• No proof needed for qualification 

 
 

 


